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Good morning boys and girls!

We are about to celebrate a very important holiday in America:  Thanksgiving 
Day.  Do you know the history of Thanksgiving Day in America?
The first Thanksgiving in the United States was celebrated on October 1621 in 
Plymouth, Massachusetts.  It was held to celebrate a good harvest and was at-
tended by both pilgrims and Indians.  The first celebration lasted three days.  

Thanksgiving became a national holiday in 1863 by proclamation from 
President Abraham Lincoln.  President Lincoln proclaimed that Thanksgiv-
ing would be celebrated on the fourth Thursday of every November.  Do you 
know what was happening in America in 1863?  America was in the middle of 
the Civil War which caused great hardship in America.

We have much to be thankful for as citizens of the United States of America.  
Some of the things that I’m thankful for are the freedom to worship God, my 
family and friends, food to eat, and my home.  Can you list four things that 
you’re thankful for and that you plan to thank God for this Thursday?

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________________________
                                              
It is important to remember our blessings, even when things seem very 
difficult.  If you keep a prayer journal, I would encourage you to write your 
blessings down and start out your prayer time, or your family prayer time, by 
thanking God for these blessings!

Happy Thanksgiving!  I am thankful for each one of you!

Mrs. Stacy









H A P P Y
Thanksgiving

Peter was raised in Switzerland but did not attend church 
until he was invited as an adult and then became a 
Christian.  Didi was raised in California.  After studying art 
in college, she created Hallmark greeting cards until she 
became a Christian in 1973 and began working with Child 
Evangelism Fellowship in Europe.  After she’d been there 
for 10 years, she met Peter and they were married in 1986.

Now, they teach adults how to teach children about Jesus.  
They also lead children’s Good News Clubs in homes and 
other places where they help children trust Jesus for 
salvation.  These clubs are especially important because 
many European children do not attend church.  
Unfortunately, there are not very many churches there 
that even teach about Jesus.  Didi still uses her artistic 
talents to create Bible story cards that help children learn 
about Him.

Peter and Didi Hegnauer
Serving with

Child Evangelism Fellowship
in Belgium






